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Friends of the Ballet are dance parents, friends, and
businesses who contribute directly to our ballet
production. Donations are wused to replace aging
costumes, props, accessories, and maintain the ones we
have. We contribute all sales from our used shoes that
are donated to The Dance Shoppe to the F.O.B. The
performers pay a $65 fee to participate, which includes a
digital download of our performance, and helps cover the
cost of the auditorium and videographer. Our teachers
volunteer their time to choreograph and teach the ballet
on weekends. We graciously accept and appreciate any
amount given to the ballet. We will recognize the Levels
of Giving listed below in our performance program,
website, and social media. The ballet is scheduled for
December 14th, at 4:30pm at Kannapolis Middle School.

Elves $25 +
Reindeer $75 +
Sugar Plums $200 +

Angels - $ 325+
Sponsor $500

Gifts to the Friends of the Ballet can be made online, by
phone, or in person in the main office.




